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Attendance Cup Award 

                

                     

Well done to Year 3.  Their class was 
well above the average weekly 
attendance and best at attending 
school this week with 97.32% of 
pupils coming to school.   

   

 

    

AIM HIGH 

An education event for parents hosted by the Right Honourable Stuart Lawrence 

What are the sessions? 

These online sessions are for Lambeth parents / carers with specific focus on Black Caribbean parents / carers. 

The Rt Hon Stuart Lawrence will facilitate questions and discussion with parents around the session's theme: 

providing career advice, helpful tips and practical advice to support their children in their educational, post education 

and professional journeys. 

The theme of each session will be the same as the Aim High events for pupils taking place in the 2020-21 

school year. This session will focus on Law. Jazmin Cole a Trainee solicitor from Freeth's law firm will be the 

guest speaker. 

There will be a Q&A and discussion section as part of each event. 

Why are we doing them? 

These events are being run as part of the Lambeth School Partnership's Raising the Game initiative. Aim High 

sessions have been run for pupils in year 2 to year 10 over the last two years. Now the initiative also wants a 

similar opportunity for parents / carers so that they can be empowered to more effectively impact their 

children’s success and achievement. 

RAISING THE GAME 

WHAT ARE THE SESSIONS? 

WHY ARE WE DOING THEM? 

MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE RAISING THE GAME INITIATIVE AND ITS AIM HIGH EVENTS CAN BE 

FOUND HERE: HTTPS: / /LAMBETHSCHOOLSPARTNERSHIP.UK/PAGE/14044 

Coronavirus 

If you suspect that you or your child may have the        

symptoms of coronavirus (new continuous cough, high           

temperature, loss of smell/taste), or actually have a positive 

case of coronavirus in your household — do not send your 

child to school. 

Please follow government guidance, get tested and self-

isolate for 14 days.  If you receive a negative test result   

before the end of the 14 days, your child may return to 

school. 

Early Years Home Activities 

Early Years homework activities will be set on Google      

Classroom, children will be coming home with their log-in 

details from today. 

http://www.vauxhallprimary.org.uk

